
There is no need to delay wellness exams, 
immunizations for children, or treatment for 

ongoing conditions. 

Don’t Delay! 

“Our main concern is fear making patients “Our main concern is fear making patients 
ignore symptoms that could be serious. We ignore symptoms that could be serious. We 
can treat you safely in the ER and our clinics.” can treat you safely in the ER and our clinics.” 
- Dr. Matt Told, Chief of Medical Staff- Dr. Matt Told, Chief of Medical Staff

Patients can also 
use our telemedicine 

option by calling 
208-983-8590

Since April, the Syringa Primary Care Clinic offers services in two separate locations 
to reduce exposure of contagious disease.  

Patients experiencing acute illness such as gastric issues (nausea and or diarrhea), 
respiratory issues, sore throat or similar symptoms will be seen in the Carmelita 
Spencer building; 711 W. North street location, Suite 2 located across the street from 
the clinic and adjacent to Syringa Physical Therapy. (See picture below)

Our patients who are in need of routine healthcare such as obstetrics, well child 
exams, immunizations, diabetes and other wellness or chronic illness visits will 
continue to be seen at the Primary Care Clinic at 722 W North Street. (Pictured below)

For your convenience, Syringa offers pharmacy pick-up curb side service. 
Call 208-494-3050 upon arrival and we’ll bring your medications to your vehicle. 

Tele-health – The Centers of Medicare & Medicaid issued temporary waivers that 
enable Tele-health options during the response to the COVID-19 crisis.  Syringa is 
currently offering these services.  The visit can be scheduled by calling the clinic 
registration staff at 208-983-8590.  In some cases the provider may request the 
patient be physically seen.  

Your health, the health of our community, and the health of our staff is our top 
priority. Please let us know your needs and our dedicated staff will assist you with the 
best options available.  


